
Use of New Accreditation Number
Convention Moved to April 1, 2006

No. 01-03-2006

All accredited professional health care providers are hereby advised that
the implementation of the new accreditation number convention, per PhilHealth
Circular 11, series of 2005,  has been moved from January 1, 2006 to April 1,
2006.

The postponement of implementation is being made due to problems
encountered in the development and enhancement of the Accreditation
System.  A new Circular to this effect will be issued by the Corporation soon.


